
A few changes we have made to make face 
to face scouting safe. 
 

Kind regards, 

8th Letchworth Scout Leaders   
 

When you arrive at 8th Letchworth Scout HQ 
When you arrive at the car park, we are asking that you remain inside 
your vehicle, if you arrived on foot please wait along the side of the 
building facing the car park. One at a time a leader will invite you 
inside please ensure that you have a face covering on and you use the 
hand sanitiser provided.   

Inside the building  
We have made some changes to the way you enter and exit the 
building. The entrance will remain on the far side of the building, to 
exit the building we will be using the fire exit nearest the road. There 
are 5 hand sanitizer stations located by the entrance, exit and in the 
main hall.  

What we expect of you  
These are new and challenging times, please be patient with the 
leaders. If you have any questions, please ask them. All scouts must 
ALWAYS have a face covering and personal use hand sanitizer at 
every meeting. When waiting to collect scouts from a meeting please 
DO NOT wait inside the building, the leaders will dismiss scouts one 
at a time in a similar way to how they arrived.  

Thank you 
Thank you for the continued support during this difficult time and 
supporting the leadership team in their delivery of face to face 
scouting safely.  

 


